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April 10, 1988

Mr. Tarry Braverman

Terry Braverman & Company
12135 Miichell Avenue, Suite 352
Los Angelas, CA 50066

Daar Mr. Bravarman:

Thank you for your assistance in making the 1998 AEA Convantion a success. Based
on the commants that were made by particlpants on the evaluation forms, sveryone
enjoyed your presentations tremendously. Many of the teachers appreciated your
allowing them to actively participate in the session. You contributed greatiy to the

success of the Convention,

Commants by participants included, “gave excelisnt ideas about using humor in the
classroom,” and “wondevful attention-getting prasanter.”

Again, thank you very much for your informative and very humorous presentation. |
ook forward 10 working with you again.

Sincarely,
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Tyna D. Davis, Diractor
Education Policy & Professional Practice



